
At its September 28, 2015 meeting the Board approved the recommendation in the staff report, 
as follows: 
 

 

 

 

It is recommended that the Board:  

1. Approve the route and service changes outlined in this report for implementation on 
January 3, 2016; and 

2. Forward this report to the City of Toronto Planning Department, the offices of 
Councillor Raymond Cho (Ward 42 Scarborough – Rouge River) and Councillor Chin Lee 
(Ward 41 Scarborough – Rouge River), and to York Region Transit. 




